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Call for Proposals:  PNLA Annual Conference 
 

 

In the theater, “breaking the fourth wall” refers to the practice of ignoring the invisible wall be-
tween actors and their audience.  This August we will explore what it looks like when libraries 
and librarians break the fourth wall.  Among our different library and community types there are 
myriad creative ways to go beyond our four walls and traditional roles to meet the needs of our 
patrons.  We are accepting proposals for presentations around this theme for our annual confer-
ence in August.  We are looking for presentations from all corners of the library world – academ-
ic, public, school, special… and anything in between! 
 

Visit http://www.pnla.org/conference_2018 by Feb. 17, 2018 to submit a proposal! 
 

Save the Date!  
You are invited to attend the 2018 PNLA Conference in Kalispell, Montana on August 1-3, 2018. 
Network with colleagues and be challenged to find new ways of engaging with and within your 
home communities in the comfort of the Red Lion Kalispell. Kalispell is north of Missoula, at the 
northern end of Flathead Lake, and less than an hour from Glacier National Park.  With fantastic 
sightseeing and recreational opportunities, the 2018 PNLA conference will be another great 
family destination event!  
 

 


